
Development Review Board/ Planning 
Commission   
January 3, 2013

Present: Jim Darragh, Heidi Mahoney, Kirsten DeLaCruz, Louise Giovanella, Committee Chair 
David Raphael

DRB                                                                                                                                                      
7:21 p.m. There was no quorum for December’s meeting to review the minutes. No other 
business was conducted.  Louise Giovanella motioned to adjourn the DRB Kirsten DeLaCruz 
2nd.  Unanimously approved.

PC                                                                                                                                                
7:31 p.m.                                                                                                                                              
Old Business                                                                                                                                             
Previous minutes not reviewed due to a lack of a quorum. Louise Giovanella has submitted to the 
town treasurer a budget which will remain the same as previously.                                                                                                  
New Business                                                                                                                                     
David Raphael informed the PC that all documents to become part of the Scenic By-Way have 
been filed and a hearing for final approval is scheduled for either February or March 2013. 
Louise Giovanella motioned to adjourn the PC Heidi Mahoney 2nd.  Unanimously approved.  
Respectfully submitted,                                                                                                                      
Marjorie Huff,                                                                                                                                     
Clerk    


